
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC TAX HEARING 

A public hearing will be held on Thursday, August 

15, 2024, at 6:45 p.m. at Richwoods R-VII School 

District in the Library.  Citizens may be heard on the 

proposed tax rates to be set for the District for the 

purpose of producing revenues for the 2024-2025 

School Year, which began on July 1, 2024.  Actual 

post-Board of Equalization figures will be available 

at the August 15, 2024, hearing.   


